

WASHOE COUNTY HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY

350 S. Center Street RENO, NEVADA 89501-2103 PHONE: (775) 337-4470 FAX: (775) 337-4495

March 1, 2019

TO:

Child Care Providers

FROM:

Kristy Baker, Supervisor

SUBJECT: Washoe County Child Care Advisory Board Vacancy

Please note that there is a current vacancy on the Washoe County Child Care Advisory Board for a parent who receives childcare services from a home or center based facility. Board meetings are held at least twice per year with one meeting during the day and the other during the evening hours.

The member will be will appointed by the Washoe County Human Services Agency Director to serve a four-year term, and could be eligible for an additional four-year term. If someone you know would like to fill this vacancy, please have him/her contact me for consideration by March 14, 2019. He/she will also need to include a brief history of his/her involvement in childcare and/or why they would like to participate. My contact information is located below for submission and for any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Kristy Baker Supervisor

Child Care Services

775.785-5621

Kbaker@washoecounty.us